
Stephen Smith

129 2nd ave

Hawthorne, NJ 07506-2409

 

 

March 25, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 Please approve the Sirius-XM merger! This is good for consumers!

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Stephen Smith

 


